
 April 23, 2018 

 Page 1625 

 

The Marcus-Meriden-Cleghorn Community School District Board of Directors met in special 

joint session on Monday, April 23, 2018, at 6:30 pm with the Remsen-Union Community School 

District Board of Directors.  Board members present:  Vernon Letsche, Adam Pigott, Luke 

Olson, and Karla Prunty. 

Absent: Danae Dreckman 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER   

Karla Prunty called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM.  

   

II. APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Vernon Letsche moved to approve the agenda.  Luke Olson seconded. 

 

 Carried 4-0 

III. BUSINESS 

A. RU BATHROOM PROJECT 

No action was taken as this was a Remsen-Union item. 

 

Danae Dreckman arrived at 6:34 PM 

 

B. CLOSED SESSION FOR SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH 

Danae Dreckman moved to enter into closed session at 6:46 PM.  Adam Pigott seconded. 

 

 Carried 5-0  

 

Adam Pigott moved to exit closed session at 8:36 PM.  Vernon Letsche seconded. 

 

 Carried 5-0 

 

C. CANDIDATES FOR SUPERINTENDENT INTERVIEWS 

Vernon Letsche moved to approve the following candidates for interviews:  Joe Erickson, 

Monday, April 30, 2018; Mark Dorhout, Tuesday, May 1, 2018; and Adam Zellmer, 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 with the possibility of an alternate if any of the candidates 

withdraw.  Danae Dreckman seconded. 

 Carried 5-0 

IV. ADJOURN 

 Luke Olson moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:47 PM.  Adam Pigott seconded. 
 

 Carried 5-0 

 

 Karla Prunty, President_____________________________  

 

 Joe Mohning, Board Secretary_______________________  
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